7th Grade Newsletter

- Students with **September birthdays** may be out of uniform on Tuesday, September 19.
- Safeguarding training is required before you chaperone field trips, volunteer for lunch duty, help in classrooms, or coach a sport. The initial training includes a required in-person three hour session as well as a background check. SJE is hosting a Safeguarding All of God's Family training session on Tuesday, September 19, 2023 from 5:30-8:30 in the school cafeteria. All participants must register online. If interested, please register on the archdiocesan website https://www.archmil.org/home. Once on the page, scroll down to the blue Safe Environment tab and follow the directions to register for our session. If September 19 does not work with your schedule, please check the listing to sign up for a session that better fits your schedule.
- The 7th grade is responsible for planning the **Mass** next Wednesday, September 20. Please join us for worship at 10 am in church.
- Thank you for reading this newsletter. Chat with your student about what part they have in the Mass or in the Monday prayer service next week. Write their part in the parent comment section of the Friday folder slip, and your student will be entered into a drawing to win a free Scholastic book!
- There will be a Cafe Zupas restaurant fundraiser on Wednesday, September 20 from 4-9 pm.
- Next Friday, September 22, representatives from **Chesterton Academy** will be at SJE to give 6th-8th grade students a short presentation.
- Ready to discover the characters and stories your kids love? With expertly curated selections, plus the chance for me to earn rewards for the classroom with every order, Scholastic Book Clubs is here for you all year long to boost your kid's reading fandom. Place an order of \$25 or more and you can pick a FREE \$5 book (use code READS at checkout). The next order due date is 10/11/23. SHOP OUR CLASS PAGE: https://orders.scholastic.com/P8YPM SHOP FLYERS: https://clubs.scholastic.com/ms Every order benefits our classroom, helping me earn FREE books and resources that every child can enjoy. Thanks for your support!

Mrs. Emily Wisniewski ewisniewski@sje.school

Remember that Jesus is the Bread of Life

John 6:35